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I support in-person voting with ID validation.   Current mail-in voting through the post 

office cannot properly adhere to Chain-of-Custody requirements that should be with 

any ballot for any election.  The diminished lack of trust in our elections has been the 

biggest act of Voter Suppression in our time. 

I would support in-person early voting up to 5 days before an election for those who 

claim they have difficulty getting to a polling site. 

 


